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Lantana Road Utility Relocation

127 South Utility Relocation

Safe Routes to Schools Grant

Meadow Park Dam Renovations

Kingdom Hall Water and sewer
Extension (Miller Avenue)
Grindstaff Hangar

Tenth Street Drainage

Army Corp Study
Satsuma Drive

Dog Park

Northwest Connector
Sewer Line Replacement Project

Lantana Road Street Lights

West Adams Street

Airport Runway Lighting

Police Station Improvements

Water Plant Upgrades

the project is 99.9 percent compiete It has been discovered that the service feed to 3 street lights on the
corner of Oid Lantana and Miller Bypass has been removed and City Staff is working with TDOT to
repair this service. A fulure casing is installed improperly on Dunbar Road and the Contractor will bore
the road with a new casing to replace the existing.

{No Change) Current bid date unknown. TVA is working on envirenmental documents.

This project was discussed at the March work session and will be on the agenda of the regular
scheduled Council meeting.

The remaining funds in the grant are approximately $13,000. The estimated cost for the installation of
the bridges across the dam is $151,000. This project is on the agenda of the regular scheduled Council
meeting.

The City has completed their responsibly and a private contractor is finishing the water and sewer for the
development.

A mandatory pre-bid was held prior to the bid date and only one contractor was present. A new
mandatory pre-bid has been rescheduled and the Engineers is inviting contractors.

{No Change) The Rescue Squad has signed the agreement and the agreement will be on the January
Council Meeting agenda. The construction work will not occur until a dryer season.

The Engineering Depariment continues to give information to the Engineers.
The bids will be on the regular scheduled council meeting.

The Bid will be approved at the regular scheduled Councit meeting and Public Works crews will be
working to regrade the are inside the fence for a smoother surface.

The bid was awarded to LoJack and we shouid start see excavation work in the coming months.
This project is out for bid.

VEC has contacted TVA and TVA wilt be developing the lighting plan. TVA has not finished the
estimates at this time.

The priority on the traffic signal located at the intersection of Azalia, Lantana and West Avenue has been
changed. The Engineering Depariment has researched the ROW and a surveyor wiil be hired to located
the ROW. The stop signs will not be removed until the public is notified and the pavement is in a suitable
condition for striping.

A mandatory pre-bid was held prior to the bid date and no contractors was present. A new mandatory
pre-bid has been rescheduled and the Engineers is inviting contractors.

Cleanup, flooring and base malding is all that remains by the Public Works Crews. The Crews should be
completed by March15th. The final installation of the cameras and the sign will be completed this month.
The police Department have tentatively scheduled a move date of March 29th.

The excavation is completed on the two PAC buildings and almost ready for concrete. The media and
filter bottoms have been removed from two filters at the Holiday Plant.



